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The Society of Consulting Marine 

Engineers and Ship Surveyors
An M.C.A. Appointed Certifying Authority

202 Lambeth Road, London SE1 7JW

Tel: +(44) 20 7261 0869 Fax +(44) 20 7261 0871

Email: scms@btinternet.com

Address all correspondence to The Secretary

FINANCE COMMITTEE

30th September 2005
In Attendance 

	Chris Spencer (President)
	John Banister (Budget Manager)

	Ross Hunter
	John Wallace

	Paul Owen (Secretary)
	


Apologies

	Dave Spence
	Bruce Smith


Minutes

1. Minutes to Last Meeting (20th May 05)

The minutes to the last meeting were agreed.

2. Matters Arising

The Secretary reported that the reply to the Auditors letter was still outstanding and that he hoped to send this of after the Council meeting, there were no further outstanding items. It was also agreed that the Society would NOT take up Goldwyn’s offer assist process Companies House returns.

3. Society’s Financial Position

The Secretary provided an interim report of income and expenditure for the year up to 22nd September, this showed income at £64,673 and expenditure £45,201. The income from MCA work was already close to the budgeted figure. End of year projections showed income at £2,000 over budgeted income with a £7,400 surplus of income over expenditure.

4. Secretariat Remunerations for 2006

After discussion it was agreed to recommend to Council an annual increase of £700 for the Secretary and £1,000 for Peter Hicks.

5. Budget for 2005

John Banister took the Committee through the various figures that he had agreed with the Secretary. This provided for income of £76,500 with an expenditure of £72,900. It was agreed that the budget would be recommended to Council.

6. Any Other Business

John Banister raised the subject of next year’s membership subscriptions, after discussion it was agreed to recommend to Council NO increase for next year.

7. Date of Next Meeting

February 2006 – subject to Council decision

